
I support SB574 and respectfully request your support of SB574 as well. Please vote YES on SB574. As a retired military veteran, 
I’ve traveled and lived a fair bit. 
I have ridden motorcycles for nearly 25 years, in 49 US states and in seven foreign countries. Lane sharing/lane splitting is legal and 
widely practiced in many of these places and I believe it should be here too. It will be a benefit to rider safety, driver awareness, the 
flow of traffic, and to the environment. 


